Historic Preservation Commission
of Rapid City

300 sixth st. rapid city, s.d. 57701

May 20, 2009

Rapid City Council

Legal and Finance Committee
300 Sixth Street

Rapid City, SD 57701

Re: Request for SDCL 1-19A-11.1 Final Determination relative to the proposed
installation of windows at 1819 West Boulevard located in the West Boulevard
National Historic District

Dear City Council members:

With regard to the request for SDCL 1-19A-11.1 Final Determination relative to the
proposed installation of windows at 1819 West Boulevard located in the West Boulevard
National Historic District, it is the Historic Preservation Commission’s opinion that all
prudent and feasible alternatives have not been explored.

Historic Preservation Commission Recommendation: The Historic Preservation
Commission moved to provide a statement to the Rapid City Council that it is the
Historic Preservation Commission’s opinion and that the Rapid City Council
should find that not all prudent and feasible alternatives have been explored per
the Secretary of Interior Standards.

Slncerely, -
7

Ken Loeschke

Chairman
Rapid City Historic Preservatlon Commls on




